
 

 

 

 

Crucible Industries announces retirement of Barbara Parsons 

Barbara Parsons retired as of January 31, 2014 from her position as Customer Service 
Representative after having spent 36 years with Crucible. 

She began her career at Crucible working in the Production Planning Department in the 
Wire Mill.  After the Wire Mill was shuttered, she moved into the Sales Department and 
has spent the last 24 years working in various positions in our Sales Department. 

Crucible has been very fortunate to have Barb as part of our Sales Team.  Her attention 
to customer service as exemplary and she will be missed by her customers as well as 
co-workers.” 

 


